
The Board of Commissioners extends its heartfelt congratulations to Brady Jackson on 
being named Valedictorian of the White House High School Class of 2025. 
This prestigious honor is a testament to Brady’s exceptional dedication, perseverance, and 
intellectual excellence throughout his high school career. Achieving this distinction 
reflects not only academic talent but also a strong commitment to personal growth and 
excellence. 
We commend Brady for his outstanding accomplishments and wish him continued 
success in all his future endeavors. His achievement brings great pride to the City of 
Millersville, and we look forward to seeing all that he will accomplish in the years ahead. 
 
The Board of Commissioners proudly extends its sincere congratulations to Chloe 
Williams on being named Salutatorian of the White House High School Class of 2025. 
This remarkable achievement reflects Chloe’s unwavering dedication, strong work ethic, 
and academic excellence throughout her high school journey. Her success is a reflection 
of both her intellectual capability and her commitment to excellence in all she undertakes. 
We applaud Chloe for this outstanding accomplishment and offer our best wishes for 
continued success in her future endeavors. She has brought great pride to the City of 
Millersville, and we are confident she will continue to achieve great things. 
 
The Board of Commissioners extends its sincere congratulations to Hannah Eaton on her 
selection as Class President of the White House High School Class of 2025. 
Being chosen by her peers for this important role is a clear reflection of the respect, trust, 
and confidence they place in her leadership. Throughout the past year, Hannah has 
demonstrated a strong sense of responsibility, integrity, and a genuine commitment to 
representing her classmates with distinction. 
Her leadership has made a meaningful impact, and we are confident it will continue to do 
so in the years ahead. We proudly commend Hannah for this honor and wish her continued 
success in all her future endeavors. She has represented the City of Millersville with pride 
and excellence. 
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